
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

For years, it has been ASH’s mission to serve a community of members who share certain core 
values and a commitment to help each other live fulfilling, healthy lives and reduce the burden of 
health care costs.  Unfortunately, due to falling membership levels and other factors, ASH has 
concluded that it cannot pursue its mission long term.  ASH is filing for dissolution, and will not 
be offering any sharing programs after January 31, 2023. 

Rest assured that your membership in ASH can remain intact through January 2023 and your 
needs will be shared according to the guidelines for your sharing level.   

 ASH will share eligible expenses for services performed through January 31, 2023.

 All medical bills must be submitted by April 30, 2023 to be eligible for sharing. 
Medical bills submitted after April 30, 2023 will not be accepted.

 ASH’s billing agents will not collect any monthly contributions after January 1, 
2023.

We thank you sincerely for your membership in ASH’s programs, and we are committed to 
making ASH’s wind-down as smooth as possible for you.  Below are answers to some questions 
you may have.  Please feel free to call (888) 240-6255 or email 
memberservices@ashcommunity.org with any other questions. 

FAQs 

Q:  Is ASH bankrupt?   Is it unable to continue sharing medical expenses?  

A:  No – ASH is not bankrupt; it is dissolving for other reasons.  The organization still has funds 
and will continue sharing for eligible medical services performed through January 31, 2023.   

Q: How long will my membership last? 

A: Your membership in ASH can remain intact through January 31, 2023, and your needs will be 
shared according to the guidelines for your sharing level.     

Q: How long will medical services be eligible for sharing? 

A: ASH will share eligible expenses for services performed through January 31, 2023.    

Q: When is the last day I can submit a request for sharing to ASH? 

A: All medical bills must be submitted by April 30, 2023 to be eligible for sharing.  

Q: When will my monthly contributions cease? 
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A: ASH’s billing agents will not collect any monthly contributions after December 31, 2022.  As 
long as your contributions are current as of December 31, 2022, your membership will not be 
canceled for non-payment in January 2023.  
 
Q: What should I do next? 
 
A:  It is up to members to decide what best fits their needs and their families’ needs going 
forward.  If you are interested in traditional health insurance, rather than another health sharing 
community, you can visit www.HealthCare.gov.  You should also feel free to contact your agent 
who referred you to the ASH community, if any, regarding your options. 
 
 

http://www.healthcare.gov/

